
From: Prosper, Terrie D. 
Sent: 11/25/2013 7:14:21 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Re: Article in UC Berkeley ERG publication 

Hadn't seen it. Thank you! 

On Nov 25, 2013, at 7:10 PM, "Doll, Laura" <LRDD@pg e.com> wrote: 

Great article about Carta! 

You probably saw it, but if not. . . 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
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